
 

 

Ocean Network Express Pte. Ltd. 

7 Straits View 

#16-01 Marina One East Tower 

Singapore 018936 

Co. Reg. No. 201708450C 

13 July, 2021 

Dear Valued ONE Customers, 

 

MD2: MV ZEPHYR LUMOS Collision incident in Malacca Strait 

 

This is to inform you that at around 2050LT/10th July, MV “ZEPHYR LUMOS” servicing in 
our MD2 service encountered collision with a Bulk Carrier in Malacca Strait after her 
departure from Singapore to Suez Canal. 
 
We have confirmed No Human Injury and No Oil Spill from MV ZEPHYR LUMOS. 
Also, no cargo damages have been confirmed so far. 
 
 
We are currently waiting for the vessel owner’s assessment of the vessel condition and will 
advise further regarding her schedule and cargo arrangements once more information is 
available. 
 
 
We regret the inconveniences caused and thank you for your understanding in this regard. 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact your ONE sales 
account representative for additional support. 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Ocean Network Express Pte, Ltd 


